
Dockless bikes and e-scooter
parking in Westminster 

The rules are changing on where dockless bikes and e-scooters can be left by 
riders. 

From October 2023, Westminster CIty Council is launching a network of designated
geofenced parking bays across the borough that apply to ALL e-bike and 
e-scooter providers.  

Riders found leaving bikes and scooters outside of designated parking zones
will be subject to fines, and repeat offenders risk having their accounts suspended.will be subject to fines, and repeat offenders risk having their accounts suspended.

Use this QR code to view a map with all parking locations across Westminster:

More information about the scheme is available here:
www.westminster.gov.uk/roads-and-travel/walking-and-cycling/dockless-e-bike-parking-bays

Information provided by Baker Street Quarter Partnership 


